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January 7, 1994
United States Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Region 11
799 Rooscvell Road
Glen Ellyn, 1L 60137
RE: License No. 21-12826 .91
Dear Sirs
This is a letter of negative declaration for the Quality Management Program at Michigan
Capital Medical Center, Greenlawn Campus, Lansing, Michigan. The Nuclear Medicine
Department on the Greenlawn Campus is no longer utilizing 1-131 and 1-125
Please feel free (o contact me If there are other steps required regarding the negative
declaration
Sincerely,
Lavid A. RKreiger
Vice President! for Clinieal Support Services
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